

(716) 777-1034

info@healthierniagarafalls.org

1702 Pine Ave, Suite 104, Niagara Falls, NY 14301

mealthierniagarafalls.org

July 20, 2022

Dear Friend and Partner;

It is with great pleasure that The Create a Healthier Niagara Falls Collaborative offers you and your organization an opportunity to become a **valuable sponsor of the 6th Annual Walk the Falls**, which will be held on Saturday September 17, 2022. The event will take place at Niagara Falls Underground Heritage Center, 825 Depot Ave West in Niagara Falls, NY between 10:00 am and 2:00 pm.

We have been organizing the Walk the Falls event for six years and have had the pleasure of welcoming over 300 people at each event. We are looking forward to doing it again this year! The Annual Walk the Falls is a fun and family-oriented day. It is an opportunity for the Niagara Falls Community to participate in a healthy activity, to foster connection among residents, and to reconnect to the many resources the city offers.

The event is a free event for the community and without **contributors such as you** we would not be able to make that possible. Therefore, we are inviting you and your organization to support and sponsor this event as your generous contribution is very much needed. Please refer to the attached documents for additional information.

Your kind contribution will make a big difference.

Sincerely yours;

Create a Healthier Niagara Falls Collaborative

Brian Archie, Obot Keyona Dunn,

Evelyn Harris,

Sarah













